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18th August 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Arrangements for COVID Testing in School 
 
As we move towards the end of the school holidays and prepare for September, in line with 
Government Roadmap guidance, we are offering all students 2 Lateral Flow tests as they 
return to school to help protect our students, our staff and our community. 
 
In order to minimise the impact on the students’ return to education, the first of these tests 
will take place on Tuesday 31st August 2021, prior to their return, with the second taking 
place on Friday 3rd September in school. 
 
CONSENT: We are only able to offer your child a test if we have received consent. If you 
have already provided this you do not need to provide again. If you have not yet consented, 
please do so by completing the electronic form via the attached link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1KA6k2TETM3CHbPoxc6b6Del-_aWXFy4erUPDv8S3OyI/edit 
 
So that we can manage numbers and make the process as smooth as possible, we are 
inviting students in for their first test by Year Group as follows: 
 
TUESDAY 31ST AUGUST 2021 
Year 11 9am – 10am 
Year 10 10am – 11am 
Year 9  11am – 12noon 
Year 8  12.30pm – 1.30pm 
Year 7  1.30pm – 3pm 
 
Please ask your child to enter via the J Block gate and report to the sports hall at their 
designated time. If you have more than one child with us, they can attend together. 
 
We thank you for your support which, as always, is very much appreciated as we work 
together as a community to keep each other safe. 
 
Stay safe and we look forward to seeing everyone very soon. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Carlton Bramwell 
Headteacher 
 


